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           The Thames Stamp Club meets the second and fourth Wednesday of each month, Sept. through June, at 

7:30 P.M. at the Clark Lane Middle School, Waterford, CT.  All area philatelists are invited.  Annual dues are 

$10.00.  The club’s email is tbbee@aol.com.  The club’s address is PO Box 624, E. Lyme, CT 06333 and on the 

web at http://www.ThamesStampClub.org.   

  

Summer Recap 

Jul. 24 Annual Club Picnic at Brian Baldwin’s house. This year’s annual cookout at Brian’s house was a 

complete success with ten members and guests enjoying hamburgers and hotdogs expertly cooked by Chef 

Brian.  In addition, there was plenty of salads and desserts including Agnes’ famous strawberry shortcake for 

members to enjoy.  

Jul. 10, Aug. 14, & Aug. 28 Summer meetings held at the Waterford Public Library.  Members discussed 

stamps and covers followed by refreshments at Dunkin Donuts. 

 

September Meetings 

Sept 11 First regular meeting of the new stamp year will be held at the Waterford Public Library.  Thamespex 

organization meeting, all members should attend.  We will be reviewing the status of all of our Thamespex 

committees.  We are accepting lots for the Thamespex silent auction.  We will accept lots during the show.  

Refreshments at Dunkin Donuts after the meeting.     

Sept 25 Open Meeting at the Waterford Public Library.    Please check at the desk to find out the room we have 

been assigned.  Continue discussion of Thamespex organization.    Refreshments at Dunkin Donuts after the 

meeting. 

 

September Stamp Shows 
8 Sept 2nd Sunday Show @ Comfort Inn, Meriden.  Free Food  

17 Sept 3rd Tuesday Show @ WWII Club, 50 Conz St., Northampton, Ex 18 off I91.   

22 Sept 4th Sunday Show @ The Annex Y.M.A. in East Haven 

28 Sept Chelmpex 2018 @ Trinity Lutheran Church, 170 Old Westford Rd, Chelmsford, MA  

 

Here and There 

We have turned in our paperwork for the use of the middle school for our meetings but will have to wait for the 

school principal to approve our request.  The decision may not come in time for our second Sept meeting.  We 

have scheduled the Waterford Public Library for the second Sept meeting. The following link will take you to 

the APS Aug 19 Newsletter: https://aps.informz.net/informzdataservice/onlineversion/ 

ind/bWFpbGluZ2luc3RhbmNlaWQ9ODc1MDgyMSZzdWJzY3JpYmVyaWQ9MTAwMzc3MDgwMg== 

 

            Philatelically yours, 

            Tony 

            Tony Bruno 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charles, Obie, and Tony enjoying a moment 
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